TELEPHONE : GREENOCE 495,

| Llopd's Register of Shipping,

N/ T 14, Cross-shore Street,

Reference

ngh, 90L] Greenock, 8th October, 1946,

Dear Sir,

Steamer "THE EMPEROR".
Greenock First Entry Report No, 23377,

In reply to your letter of the 30th ul timo
J I have to state as the above vessel was constructed
under British Corporation Survey the forgling reports
are not available.

Yours faithfully,
f/lnae

Al i AChn

The Secretary,

LONDON,

003,50~ 0 10~ C2A5
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